
From: AgreementStateRegs Resource
To: Richard.Blackwell@LA.GOV
Cc: Randy Erickson; Bethany Cecere (She/Her)
Subject: Receipt of Louisiana Final Regulations
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 3:26:00 PM

Dear Mr. Blackwell:
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your email dated
January 20, 2023, transmitting the Louisiana Final Regulations associated with RATS
2018-3, 2019-1, 2019-2, 2020-1, and 2020-3. I will perform the review, and it is my goal to
complete the review within 60 days.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Joe O’Hara, Project Manager
State Agreements
(240) 808-0546 (C)
Office T5-A68: Monday & Tuesday
ora et labora acta non verba
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